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Update on CEO transition 
As previously announced by Transurban Group, Michelle Jablko will commence in the role as Chief Executive 
Officer and Managing Director upon the conclusion of the 2023 Annual General Meetings on 19 October 2023. 
 
Transurban Group today announces that the outgoing Chief Executive Officer, Scott Charlton, will leave 
Transurban Group on 30 November 2023.   
 
Mr Charlton has advised the Board that he has recently accepted an executive role as Chief Executive Officer of 
Sydney Airport, and accordingly, his departure date has been brought forward to 30 November from the 
previously announced date of 31 December 2023. 
 
Given Mr Charlton has spent the past two months actively transitioning the CEO role to Ms Jablko, the Board is 
satisfied with this revised departure date. 
 
Information on remuneration arrangements for Mr Charlton as outgoing CEO will be disclosed in the Company’s 
FY24 Remuneration Report. 

END 
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This announcement is authorised by Transurban Chair, Craig Drummond. 
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